
Dear Stakeholder, 

  

 

The next meeting of the Stormwater Advisory Group will be held at The New Jersey 

Department of Environmental Protection Building (401 E. State Street, Trenton) in 

the 3
rd

 floor Large Conference Room from 2pm - 4pm on Tuesday, March 22
nd

. 

  

Meeting notes from the March 1
st
 meeting are attached.  Please send me any additional 

policy issues that you have thought of and we will discuss them at the next meeting. We 

will also be discussing the priorities of the group at the next meeting, please forward me 

your organizations top 5 priorities so that they can be compiled prior to the next meeting.  

 

The Department appreciates your attendance and in order to make sure that we are 

prepared requests that you RSVP by Monday, March 21, 2011 at noon.  Please respond 

to me at Elizabeth.dragon@dep.state.nj.us with your availability.   

  

Thank you. 

Elizabeth Dragon 

Senior Environmental Engineer 

Division of Water Quality, NJDEP  

401 E. State St. - 3th floor East 

Trenton, NJ 08625-0029 

Tel: (609) 633-7021 


